
 
The latest news, events and announcements!

FEBRUARY IS BLACK
HISTORY MONTH 

Step Afrika! performs at WVC
In honor of Black History Month ASWVC brings you

Step Afrika! a virtual performance on Thursday,

February 25, 2 p.m. This performance blends

percussive dance styles practiced by historically African

American fraternities and sororities, traditional African

dances, and an array of contemporary dance and art

forms into a cohesive, compelling artistic experience.

The blend of technique, agility and pure energy makes

each performance unique and leaves the audience with

their hearts pounding. Step Afrika! promotes stepping

as an educational tool for young people, focusing on

teamwork, academic achievement and cross-cultural

understanding. If you are interested in attending

register here.

KNIGHT NEWS

VIRTUAL PAINTING

WORKSHOP

February 25, 2 p.m. ASWVC bring you
Step Afrika! in honor of Black History
Month.

VACCINATION INFO

SESSION - SPANISH

February 12, 5 p.m. ASWVCO Student
Senate brings you an evening of
painting with Teresa Jensen Supplies
are free to students see pg. 3.

STEP AFRIKA!

PERFORMS AT WVC

VACCINATION INFO

SESSION - ENGLISH 

February 3, 12 p.m. join a virtual
information session with WVC nursing
faculty to learn about the vaccines.

February 10, 11 a.m.
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View full list of events here: 
wvc.edu/CampusLifeEvents

https://www.facebook.com/WenatcheeValleyCollege/
https://www.instagram.com/wenatchee_valley_college/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/wvc?lang=en
https://wvc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_njKLpOJORXGcmy1J9-zfew
https://www.wvc.edu/students/student-programs/campus-life-events.html


Faculty Spotlight, Dr. Hewage
Dr. Hewage was nominated by second year student

Karina Tobar who said. “Dr. H has made the online

transition, dare I say, seamless. Although this might

seem a little trivial to some, Dr. H always starts off her

videos with a greeting or some type of

acknowledgement that she is speaking to her students

rather than just talking to a camera, as well as ending

her videos with a, “Bye-bye, see you in the next video!”

It makes me feel welcomed and a little less isolated.”

View Dr. Hewage's future classes at wvc.edu/Courses. 

Featured Class: Spanish
for Heritage Learners III
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Faculty Spotlight, 
 Tina Avey
Tina Avey was nominated by second year student

Piper Younie who said “Tina Avey is a phenomenal

professor. She made the CNA course fun, given the

COVID circumstances, and also went above and

beyond to enforce the precautions. She is quick to

respond and always gives the best advice. Tina Avey

made my fall 2020 quarter one of the best quarters

I’ve had in my college career.” View Tina Avey's

future classes at wvc.edu/Courses.

Learn Heritage Spanish Language skills at home.

This course emphasizes reading and writing at

higher levels, and discussion of theoretical ideas

as a means of fostering critical thinking. This 5

credit Zoom course, SPAN 233, is taught by Rene

Baca, Spanish professor. For additional

information contact rbaca@wvc.edu.

https://wvc.edu/students/access/registration/course-finder.asp
https://wvc.edu/students/access/registration/course-finder.asp
http://wvc.edu/


 
Two campuses, one mission.
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OMAK CAMPUS
February 2021

Knights Korner Pantry
serves students in Omak

ASWVCO Student Cabinet is accepting applications

for the remainder of the 2020-2021 school year.  This

is a great way to have your voice heard at WVC Omak

and to give back to your fellow students while also

being paid. Please consider applying for these great

leadership opportunities: ASWVCO Director of

Legislative Affairs and ASWVCO Director of Public

Relations. To learn more, contact Livia Millard. 

ASWVCO Student Government Knights Korner Pantry will

offer curbside pickup every Tuesday from 10 a.m. to noon

during Winter Quarter. The pantry can assist students with

food, hygiene products, diapers and other items. For more

information contact Shannon Statler at (509) 422-7875 or

Livia Millard at (509) 422-7814.

Student Government
positions available

The Wenatchee Valley College at Omak is known for its
small classes, personalized instruction, and student support
in changing lives for the better.

Upcoming events

February 11, 5 p.m. join Ryan Poortinga and Elizabeth Rocel for an evening workshop creating

your vision board for 2021. For more info contact lmillard@wvc.edu.

February 12, 5 p.m. join Teresa Jensen for an evening of virtual painting. Painting supplies are free

to students. For more info contact lmillard@wvc.edu.

ASWVCO Student Government is happy to announce multiple events this Winter Quarter:

https://wvc.edu/students/support/diversity/office-of-diversity.html
http://wvc.edu/
http://wvc.edu/


 
Your future starts here.

PAY NO TUITION EARN YOUR TWO-

YEAR DEGREE
4-YEAR READY 

 

Is Running Start Right For You?

GET ASSISTANCE AT WVC.EDU/VA

JOIN WVC TODAY!

#WENATCHEEVALLEYCOLLEGE

Kick off your education by
learning more here:
wvc.edu/GetStarted

APPLY FOR WVC

FINANCIAL AID

SCHOLARSHIPS

Virtual Assistance When You Need It

Explore financial assistance,
grants, work study

opportunities, veteran benfits
& student loan programs by

visiting:  wvc.edu/FinancialAid

WVC awards approximately
200 scholarships annually. Get

more information here: 
wvc.edu/Scholarships
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LEARN MORE AT WVC.EDU/RS

Wenatchee Valley College is committed to a policy of equal opportunity in employment and student enrollment. All programs are free from discrimination and harassment against any
person because of race, creed, color, national or ethnic origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use

of a service animal by a person with a disability, age, parental status or families with children, marital status, religion, genetic information, honorably discharged veteran or military status
or any other prohibited basis per RCW 49.60.030, 040 and other federal and state laws and regulations, or participation in the complaint process.

 
The following persons have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies and Title IX compliance for both the Wenatchee and Omak campuses:

 
To report discrimination or harassment: Title IX Coordinator, Wenatchi Hall 2322M, (509) 682-6445, title9@wvc.edu.

To request disability accommodations: Director of Student Access, Wenatchi Hall 2133, (509) 682-6854, TTY/TTD: dial 711, sas@wvc.edu.

https://www.facebook.com/WenatcheeValleyCollege/
https://www.instagram.com/wenatchee_valley_college/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/wvc?lang=en
https://www.wvc.edu/it/virtual-assistance.html
https://wvc.edu/apply/get-started.html
https://wvc.edu/apply/pay/financial-aid/index.html
https://wvc.edu/apply/pay/financial-aid/scholarships.html
https://wvc.edu/apply/future-students/running-start/index.html

